

Wee Wuns Weekday Minsitries 13403 Cypress N Houston Cypress, TX 77429 (281) 469-2058

WEE WUNS WEEKDAY MINISTRIES MONTHLY NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY 2021

And your ears will hear a word behind you, saying, "This is the way; walk in it..."

ISAIAH 30:21

## Director's Corner:

It seems that just yesterday we were opening the doors for the start of our 49th school year at Wee Wuns, and now we are already planning Valentine parties. The days pass quickly, and the seasons merge seamlessly into one another. For most of us, each passing day brings a new set of choices to consider and decisions to make.

As parents, we tend to question our decisions in regards to rearing our children. It has been said, "Teaching kids to count is fine, but teaching them what counts is best." As early childhood caregivers, we strive to obtain all the knowledge, research information, and training that we possibly can. Our interactions with every child enhance our learning and our ability to provide meaningful experiences to students and team members. As Albert Einstein once noted, "Example isn't another way to teach it is the only way to teach."

As we seek to learn something new every day, we are mindful that teaching should be done with a loving, non-judgmental heart. Sharing God's love with others through acts of kindness and words of support, we give encouragement as well as knowledge. As our words and actions take effect, we see the power of God's love and wisdom at work--- blessing those who need it and blessing us in the love that is returned to us one hundred times over.

- Geralyn and Lorí

## VALENTINE PARTIES



Valentine parties will be held on Wednesday, February 10<sup>th</sup> and Thursday, February 11<sup>th</sup>. This year our Valentine parties will be for students only and will include a pizza lunch. Students are asked to bring Valentines to exchange with friends in their class. They do not need to be addressed to a particular student, as each student will be allowed to deliver their own Valentines.

## **2021/2022 RESERVATIONS**

Tuesday, February 9<sup>th</sup> is the first day for children who are not currently enrolled in our program to reserve a place for the 2021/2022 school year. *Reservations for currently enrolled students are accepted on a first come, first served basis. If you plan to have your child attend next year and have not completed a reservation form contact our office immediately.* 

## Upcoming Events

- \*All staff will be attending staff in-service on February 4th & 5th. NO CLASSES WILL BE HELD ON THESE DAYS.
- \*MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15<sup>th</sup> IS A SCHOOL HOLIDAY. *NO CLASSES WILL BE HELD ON THIS DAY.*
- \*Spring Break March 15th-19th



THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11 (ALL DAY)

25680 NORTHWEST FWY, SUITE A CYPRESS. TX

YOU CAN PARTICIPATE IN THIS FUNDRAISER BY:

TAKE OUT DELIVERY PICK UP

TO PLACE YOUR ORDER VISIT MOD PIZZA'S ONLINE ORDER WEBSITE. USE THE COUPON CODE OF "GR174676W" AND 20% OF YOUR MEAL'S PRICE WILL BE DONATED BACK TO WEE WUNS WEEKDAY MINISTRIES.

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING WEE WUNS!